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Name: Devin Zelman

Good Day! My home is a new build in Saprae Creek and nearing 100% completion. It is un-
usable however until an approved wastewater system has been installed. I am not the only
one with a newly constructed home that is waiting on these services. I am hopeful that the
approval of this bylaw will enable me to have the necessary services installed, completing
my new home construction and having a usable residence prior to the completion of final
grade on the exterior this summer. Anything that can be done to help those of us waiting on
these services in this unique situation in which it is not an improvement on an existing,
functioning system but an installation where no system exists, would be very much
appreciated.

Thanks for your time,

Devin 
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